
December 3, 2019 

Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Petition for an Order Authorizing Accounting Treatment of Liquidated Damages 
Related to PSE’s Green Direct Program 
UE-190991 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On November 27, 2019, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) submitted a petition with the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission requesting permission to defer liquidated damages 
related to Tariff Schedule 139 “Voluntary Long Term Renewable Energy Purchase Rider”. This 
petition relates only to PSE’s electric utility but was incorrectly filed under both UE-190991 and 
UG-190992.  Accordingly, we request the withdrawal of UG-190992. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 456-2105. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105
susan.free@pse.com

cc:   Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel (via email) 
Sally Brown, WUTC Staff (via email) 
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